***Contract #***



MED-18-016


Second Amendment to the Iowa Department of Human Services 
Electronic Visit Verification (EVV)

This Amendment to RFI Number MED-19-005 is effective as of September 11, 2018.  The RFI is amended as follows:

Revision 1: Subsection 1.2.1 RFI Question and Responses Process: 
The Department requests that any clarifying or procedural questions related to answering this RFI be submitted via email and received by September 14, 2018 at 3:00 p.m.  All questions must be made in MS Word format and email to the issuing officer at:

Joanne Bush
EVVRFI@dhs.state.ia.us

Responses to the questions will be posted at the State of Iowa’s website for bid opportunities:  http://bidopportunities.iowa.gov/ on September 21, 2018.  For clarity and consistency, all questions should reference RFI MED-19-005
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